
 

 

 

Unity Committee 

 
Dear Delegates, 

 

The Unity Committee is excited to announce we will be hosting a Fall Fellowship Festival on 

October 19th. This event will take place at Freedom Park at Shelter 6 from 3-6pm. There will 

be coffee, cider and snacks provided by the Unity Committee. Please bring your own delicious 

homemade pie and come enter the pie eating contest! The Pie Contest will be judged at 4pm, 

and there will be a Gratitude Meeting at 5pm. We hope to see you all at the park enjoying the 

beautiful fall weather and eating some tasty pies! 

 

We are also excited to announce that the Dilworth Center has offered to host the Holiday 

Alcathons this year! We are so grateful and excited to use this great space. The events and 

schedule will be out in November.  

 

If you are interested in volunteering for any of these events, please contact Leslie at 

unitygroupclt@gmail.com. We need all the support we can get with setup, cleanup, etc. 

 

In addition, if you are interested in joining the Unity Committee and taking part in the 

coordination and organization of the events in the Charlotte Region, please join us! We meet on 

the third Saturday of every month at 11:30am at the Intergroup office, or you can join us via 

Zoom. Please check the Metrolina Intergroup Website (charlotteaa.org) for the link. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns, or if you are interested 

in getting involved. 

 

Leslie S. 

Unity Committee Chair 

650.450.7426 
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